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  Mom ,2020 The book's title reveals the identity of its protagonist:
Kathleen McCain Engman has been posing for her son Charlie since 2009. And
yet MOM shows us a face we never really get to know: while we soon become
acquainted with her freckled complexion and intense gaze, her position in the
images becomes increasingly unclear. Engman first began shooting his mother
because she was available, ever-willing to meet the demands of one of her
children. But what began as a casual, organic process evolved into an intense
collaboration. The result is neither a family album nor a filial tribute but
a much deeper and far more complex interaction: one that raises questions
about the limits of familiarity, the rules and boundaries of roles and
representation, vulnerability and control, and what it means to look and to
be seen.
  Mom, I Wrote a Book about You M. H. Clark,2019-02-15 Based on our
bestselling title I Wrote a Book About You, we ve added two new options that
offer charming, personalized ways to delight Mom and Dad. With fun yet
meaningful prompts for you to complete (in under an hour!), Mom, I Wrote a
Book About You lets you create a heartfelt gift as unique as your mother.
Fill this lighthearted gift book with your favorite moments and shared
experiences to remind Mom what she means to you.
  Geek Mom Kathy Ceceri,Corrina Lawson,Jenny Williams,2012 The editors of
GeekMom, sister site to Wired's GeekDad blog, offer a range of cool projects
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and parenting advice centered around raising kids in the tech age.
  You're Mom Liz Climo,2020-04-07 From international bestselling author Liz
Climo comes You're Mom, a hilarious and relatable collection of original
comics about motherhood Moms: they are there for us through the good, the
bad, the scary, the sticky, and everything in between. They also read us a
lot of picture books along the way, and now there’s a picture book just for
them. Liz Climo brings her trademark wit and adorable drawings to You're Mom:
a funny, honest, and sweet homage to motherhood. Detailing the ups and downs
of mothering, along with the many paths to becoming a mom and the different
types of motherhood, Climo pairs humorous observations with clever
illustrations of baby animals and their mothers. With more than 100 beautiful
drawings, You're Mom is a book for the new mom, the seasoned mom, anyone in a
mom-like role, or anyone who has ever loved a mom. It’s a thank you to those
taking on the challenging role of parenting - and it's also short and sweet,
which means you can read it and then hopefully get some sleep!
  Class Mom Laurie Gelman,2017-08-01 Laurie Gelman’s clever debut novel about
a year in the life of a kindergarten class mom—a brilliant send-up of the
petty and surprisingly cutthroat terrain of parent politics. Jen Dixon is not
your typical Kansas City kindergarten class mom—or mom in general. Jen
already has two college-age daughters by two different (probably) musicians,
and it’s her second time around the class mom block with five-year-old
Max—this time with a husband and father by her side. Though her best friend



4

and PTA President sees her as the “wisest” candidate for the job (or oldest),
not all of the other parents agree. From recording parents’ response times to
her emails about helping in the classroom, to requesting contributions of
“special” brownies for curriculum night, not all of Jen’s methods win
approval from the other moms. Throw in an old flame from Jen’s past, a hyper-
sensitive “allergy mom,” a surprisingly sexy kindergarten teacher, and an
impossible-to-please Real Housewife-wannabe, causing problems at every turn,
and the job really becomes much more than she signed up for. Relatable,
irreverent, and hilarious in the spirit of Maria Semple, Class Mom is a
fresh, welcome voice in fiction—the kind of novel that real moms clamor for,
and a vicarious thrill-read for all mothers, who will be laughing as they are
liberated by Gelman’s acerbic truths.
  Mom School Rebecca Van Slyke,2021-06-22 Imagine what would happen if moms
went to Mom School! In this adorable kid’s-eye view of what would happen if
Mom went to school, a little girl imagines Mom School, where all moms learn
their amazing skills, like fixing a bike tire and baking cupcakes. With warm,
funny illustrations and a fun role-reversal story in which moms act like
kids, young readers will love imagining what would happen if their own moms
went to Mom School.
  Tell Me Your Life Story, Mom Questions About Me,2021-04-18
  The Mums Book Alison Maloney,2011-06-30 For the mum who embraces motherhood
and all that it entails, The Mums' Book is a humorous handbook on the ups and
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downs of being a mother. Featuring:. recipes for the perfect fairy cakes .
tips on how to throw the best children's parties . examples of the best games
to play on long journeys. advice on the best ways to pamper oneselfPlus other
invaluable, and bizarre, pearls of wisdom handed down from generation to
generation. The Mums' Book is also a celebration of motherhood, a miscellany
of hilarious anecdotes and survival techniques from the world's best mums. No
mother should be without this informative and amusing guide!
  The Science of Mom Alice Callahan,2021-11-23 Now updated! The new edition
of this best-selling guide uses science to tackle some of the most important
decisions facing new parents—from sleep training and vaccinations to
breastfeeding and baby food. Is cosleeping safe? How important is
breastfeeding? Are food allergies preventable? Should we be worried about the
aluminum in vaccines? Searching for answers to these tough parenting
questions can yield a deluge of conflicting advice. In this revised and
expanded edition of The Science of Mom, Alice Callahan, a science writer
whose work appears in the New York Times and the Washington Post, recognizes
that families must make their own decisions and gives parents the tools to
evaluate the evidence for themselves. Sharing the latest scientific research
on raising healthy babies, she covers topics like the microbiome, attachment,
vaccine safety, pacifiers, allergies, increasing breast milk production, and
choosing an infant formula.
  Mom & Me & Mom Maya Angelou,2013-04-02 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • A moving
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memoir about the legendary author’s relationship with her own mother. Emma
Watson’s Our Shared Shelf Book Club Pick! The story of Maya Angelou’s
extraordinary life has been chronicled in her multiple bestselling
autobiographies. But now, at last, the legendary author shares the deepest
personal story of her life: her relationship with her mother. For the first
time, Angelou reveals the triumphs and struggles of being the daughter of
Vivian Baxter, an indomitable spirit whose petite size belied her larger-
than-life presence—a presence absent during much of Angelou’s early life.
When her marriage began to crumble, Vivian famously sent three-year-old Maya
and her older brother away from their California home to live with their
grandmother in Stamps, Arkansas. The subsequent feelings of abandonment
stayed with Angelou for years, but their reunion, a decade later, began a
story that has never before been told. In Mom & Me & Mom, Angelou dramatizes
her years reconciling with the mother she preferred to simply call “Lady,”
revealing the profound moments that shifted the balance of love and respect
between them. Delving into one of her life’s most rich, rewarding, and
fraught relationships, Mom & Me & Mom explores the healing and love that
evolved between the two women over the course of their lives, the love that
fostered Maya Angelou’s rise from immeasurable depths to reach impossible
heights. Praise for Mom & Me & Mom “Mom & Me & Mom is delivered with
Angelou’s trademark good humor and fierce optimism. If any resentments linger
between these lines, if lives are partially revealed without all the bitter
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details exposed, well, that is part of Angelou’s forgiving design. As an
account of reconciliation, this little book is just revealing enough, and
pretty irresistible.”—The Washington Post “Moving . . . a remarkable portrait
of two courageous souls.”—People “[The] latest, and most potent, of her
serial autobiographies . . . [a] tough-minded, tenderhearted addition to
Angelou’s spectacular canon.”—Elle “Mesmerizing . . . Angelou has a way with
words that can still dazzle us, and with her mother as a subject, Angelou has
a near-perfect muse and mystery woman.”—Essence
  The Mom Test Rob Fitzpatrick,2013-10-09 The Mom Test is a quick, practical
guide that will save you time, money, and heartbreak. They say you shouldn't
ask your mom whether your business is a good idea, because she loves you and
will lie to you. This is technically true, but it misses the point. You
shouldn't ask anyone if your business is a good idea. It's a bad question and
everyone will lie to you at least a little . As a matter of fact, it's not
their responsibility to tell you the truth. It's your responsibility to find
it and it's worth doing right . Talking to customers is one of the
foundational skills of both Customer Development and Lean Startup. We all
know we're supposed to do it, but nobody seems willing to admit that it's
easy to screw up and hard to do right. This book is going to show you how
customer conversations go wrong and how you can do better.
  Weed Mom Danielle Simone Brand,2020-12-29 An essential guide for moms
looking to safely and responsibly incorporate cannabis into their daily lives
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to improve their health, wellness & family life. Weed Mom is an essential
guide for women interested in learning more about THC and how to naturally
relax, de-stress, and a better partner and parent. This first and only book
made just for busy moms is packed with friendly and practical advice,
including: The basics of THC and CBD What to look for at the dispensary
Microdosing to boost mood & stay productive How to talk about cannabis with
family & friends Understanding the potential downsides Using cannabis to
enhance your sex life And much more Whether you are new to the weed game or
have experience using cannabis products, this book has something for
everyone. You’ll find everything you need to know about taking back your
health and wellness, free of stigma. Enjoy a great reading experience when
you buy the Kindle edition of this book. Praise for Weed Mom “An excellent
compendium of cannabis information. If you're curious about how cannabis
might fit into your life as a parent, Weed Mom has the answers for you . . .
Timely, fun, and educational. It makes a great conversation starter for moms,
dads, and anyone else who loves the healing herb!” —Mary Jane Gibson,
journalist, actress & host at Weed+Grub “Brand is refreshingly frank about
sticky topics like overuse, how to talk to kids about cannabis, and what to
do when things go wrong. She also includes an incredibly useful buying guide
for those (like me) who feel overwhelmed by the dizzying array of specialized
products on the market today.” —Alia Volz, author of Home Baked: My Mom,
Marijuana, and the Stoning of San Francisco “Just how Brand becomes one of
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weed’s most knowledgeable and ardent crusaders is a story you’ll have to
follow in the book, but that she’s been to hell and back—with cannabis riding
shotgun—makes her wisdom all the more hard-won and reliable. This is an
honest, unapologetic book for real women.” —Melinda Misuraca, Project CBD
  The Strongest Mum Nicola Kent,2018-02-08 My mum is the strongest mum in the
world. Little Bear is sure that no-one is as strong as his mum. She can carry
anything: his bike, Zebra's shopping, Elephant's carpet and even . . .
Flamingo's piano! And of course, there's ALWAYS room in her handbag for
Little Bear's treasures. But even mums can get tired and need a helping hand
sometimes, as Little Bear learns when Mum takes on one thing too many, with
hilarious and heart-warming consequences. The Strongest Mum is a warm, funny
and original story about a parent-child relationship, perfect for learning
about helping each other out. Packed full of endearing animal characters, it
is sure to delight young children. Nicola Kent's bright, jewel-like colours
and eye-catching illustrations make this a truly stunning picture book debut.
  I'm Glad My Mom Died Jennette McCurdy,2022-08-09 A memoir by American
former actress and singer Jennette McCurdy about her career as a child
actress and her difficult relationship with her abusive mother who died in
2013
  All Moms Sarah Kate Ellis,Kristen Ellis-Henderson,2022-06-28 As seen on The
TODAY Show! Moms are amazing! The care, support, and love they give make us
stronger, smarter, kinder, and happier. Every mom is unique and special, so
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celebrate them with this beautiful picture book written by the married team
of Sarah Kate Ellis, the president and CEO of GLAAD, and musician Kristen
Ellis-Henderson. All Moms is such a special and important book for young
readers, because more than ever, it's key that we teach our children to have
love and compassion for others. This book reminds kids and families that all
moms are superheroes, no matter how they look, what they do for work, or
where they come from. -Melissa Etheridge, GRAMMY and Academy Award-winning
singer-songwriter Married coauthors Ellis, a GLAAD executive, and Ellis-
Henderson, a musician, offer an expansive view of motherhood in this stylish
homage. Matching the energy of the text's rhyming prose, Rambaldi's hip
illustrations busily burst with life, depicting parents and children with
varying abilities, gender expressions, skin tones, and body types... With
their inclusive focus, this well-matched trio show that above all, it's
kindness and care that define 'mom.' -Publishers Weekly All Moms is a love
letter to mommies. Moms make us laugh. Moms read us stories. Moms snuggle us
when we're sad, and help us grow. Some moms are silly, some are sporty or
crafty, but all moms are incredible. Moms can do anything! Created in
partnership with GLAAD, this inclusive picture book features and celebrates
all different types of mommies and the amazing things they do.
  Mom's the Word Cathy Hamilton,2012-12-11 Rule #1 in the parenting handbook:
Keep 'em off guard. Then along comes Cathy Hamilton (a forty-something mother
of two, by the way) who blows the whole cover for motherdom. Okay, Mom will
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still have a trick or two up her sleeve, but Mom's the Word goes a long way
toward giving the other side some boisterously entertaining explanations
about parental messages. Consider the author's take on this momism: I'm so
mad at you I can't see straight. This is what Mom says when she's boiling,
raging, over-the-top angry. It should not be taken literally, but if Mom
happens to be driving when she screams these words, better encourage her to
pull over . . . just in case. Mom's the Word knows just where Mom is coming
from . . . and motherhood will never be the same.
  1001 Things it Means to Be a Mom Harry Harrison,2008-03-18 So what,
exactly, does it mean to be a mom? No matter what phase of motherhood a woman
finds herself in, she has one thing in common with all other moms: the need
to feel appreciated and encouraged. Harry H. Harrison Jr.'s latest dose of
trademark wit and wisdom pays tribute to the many aspects required to be a
mom. Ranging from new moms, working moms, single moms, moms of adult kids and
more, 1001 Things it Means to be a Mom provides a big dose of praise and
understanding that will leave moms from all walks of life feeling uplifted
and highly valued. With two million books in the market, no one knows how to
deliver such simple, powerful insights like Harry.
  Brave New Mom Jessie Everts,2021-05-17 Moms are amazing! Becoming a mom is
a radical, powerful change. New moms go through a lot. They are are often
unacknowledged and untaught. We might be prepared for the facts of what
happens when we have a baby, but very few of us receive enough preparation
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for the emotional upheaval that comes along with it.
  Mom: The Mother Journal/Memory Book for That Special Women in Your Life,
What I Love about Mom?tell Her Today and Everyday Cannon T. Engel,2019-03-22
Ahh, MOTHER'S DAY? When ever it is Mother's day you always see the shops
filled with gifts, cards etc..For Moms.Which is really sweet and kind but
don't you think that you should use each and everyday to make your Mom or any
special person in your life feel loved not just by gifts but also kind
gestures. Have you ever heard that the simple things in life makes the best
gift or present Using this journal to surprise Mom or a special person in
your life will be a lifetime treasure.They can use this journal as keepsake
to capture all those precious moments in they life that a camera can't
capture which is priceless. DESCRIPTION Blank lined Journal 6 x 9 size,
perfect to carry anywhere Black and white interior with white paper.
Beautiful custom made cover for your Mom Glossy cover GO ON AND SPOIL THAT
SPECIAL SOMEONE IN YOUR LIFE WITH A KEEPSAKE MEMORABLE JOURNAL TODAY!!!
  Mom.B.A. Karyn Schoenbart,2017-09-12 Imagine what your life would be like
if your mother was the CEO of a global company. She could provide the type
advice that would propel your career and help you overcome the many stumbling
blocks that keep people from fulfilling their full potential at work. That s
the idea behind Mom.B.A. Essential Business Advice from One Generation to the
Next by Karyn Schoenbart, CEO of The NPD Group, and a highly acclaimed
business leader. Mom.B.A. is an insider s guide to career success, based on



13

Schoenbart s lessons to her daughter Danielle, now an established
businesswoman in her own right. Even if you don t have a CEO for a mom,
Karyn's lessons on everything from effective first impressions and workplace
politics to relationship development, skill building, and priority-setting
will take you further than you ever thought possible. Mom.B.A. is divided
into the following information-packed chapters: First Impressions: Make Sure
They Want to See You Again Networking and Relationships: Build a Foundation
Surviving Your Boss: We All Have to Report to Someone Managing and Motivating
Others: Step Away from the Desk Dealing with Difficult Situations: When the
Going Gets Tough, Get Smart Skilling Up: Learning What You Need to Succeed
Global Expertise: More Than Stamps on a Passport Leadership: Inspiring Others
to Follow You The Career Journey: Where to Next? The Balancing Act: What It
Means To Have It All

Eventually, you will categorically discover a extra experience and skill by
spending more cash. nevertheless when? do you take that you require to
acquire those all needs in the manner of having significantly cash? Why dont
you try to acquire something basic in the beginning? Thats something that
will guide you to comprehend even more all but the globe, experience, some
places, once history, amusement, and a lot more?
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It is your agreed own time to enactment reviewing habit. in the course of
guides you could enjoy now is Mom below.
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information they need.
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as a whole. So why not
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